
 
 

 

To: Honorable President and Members 

 Cook County Board of Commissioners 

 

From: Matthew B. DeLeon 

 Secretary to the Board 

 

Date: 4/24/2019 

 

Subject: Errata for the 4/25/2019 Board Agenda 

              

 

Please be advised of the following change(s) to the item(s) listed below.  

 

1. Pg. 56 File # 19-2799 

 

PROPOSED CONTRACT (TECHNOLOGY) 

 
 

PROPOSED CONTRACT (TECHNOLOGY) 

Department(s): Bureau of Technology   

Vendor:  CDW-Government (CDW-G) LLC, Vernon Hills, Illinois   

Contract period:  6/1/2019 - 5/31/2024, with three (3) one-year renewal options.   

Potential Fiscal Year Budget Impact:  FY 2019 $3,000,000, FY 2020 $56,000,000, FY 2021 

$56,000,000, FY 2022 $56,000,000, FY 2023 $56,000,000, FY 2024 $23,000,000  

 

 

 
 


